
C O R P U S  C H R I S T I  PA R I S H

Administrator: Fr. Faustino Kusoka

Office Hours: Tuesday to Friday

9:30 am to 4:00 pm

Telephone: 416.694.0382 

Fax: 416.694.0320

Email: CorpusChristito@archtoronto.org 

Web: corpuschristito.archtoronto.org

Church: 1810 Queen St. East 

Rectory: 16 Lockwood Rd. 

Toronto, ON, M4L 3M8
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Saturday Rosary at 4:30 pm

Sunday Rosary at 10:30 am

For information

regarding baptism, marriage

or any other sacrament, 

please contact the parish office.

Corpus Christi is an active 

and vibrant parish. 

We have a variety of groups and 

many opportunities to be of service 

alongside our dedicated volunteers.

If you are looking for a greater 

sense of community in you and 

your family’s life and are seeking 

spiritual growth or if you would 

like to become more involved, we 

welcome you to contact the office 

for further information.

Call the office to arrange for a

Priest or our Lay Pastoral Team

to visit and bring communion.

 

  

For St. Vincent de Paul help 

please call: 416-698-8930

The Sacrament of Reconciliation

Saturday from 4:00 pm - 4:45 pm
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The first Friday of every month.
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The third Tuesday of every month.
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Saint Denis Catholic School

Welcome
N E W  P A R I S H I O N E R S

To register please contact the office.
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Small Business

Year Round Service
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In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
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LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Offering Complete Dental Care For Your Family!

2 Locations to serve you

SHORES DENTAL

416-694-8177
916 Kingston Rd, Toronto
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416-265-3368
2451 Kingston Rd, Scarborough
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2212 Queen St E

Physiotherapy
Chiropractic
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Acupuncture

and more
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Sciatica
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ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious

Beaches
Health Group®

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

1061 Woodbine Ave, East York

Serving our community since 2012
PSW and Nursing services

Contact us for a free assessment
647-836-8329

info@joyfulhomecare.ca
www.joyfulhomecare.ca

Call
905-624-4422
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 November 2 & 3, 2024 –  THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish in your will. 

                                                                                                                              

                                                  
 

 

 

 

The Collection on October 26 & 27 was $1,793.30                                                                          
Monthly PAG for September is $4,500 

Thank you for your continued support & generosity!  

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATES!!!  We are in the home stretch for our craft 
fair!  We can't wait to see you all! 
 

We are still looking for lots of sweet goodies for the bake 
table.  We will accept them throughout the weekend, even 
during the set up on Friday November 8th, between 3 pm and 8 
pm.  We are expecting a larger crowd this year as we have 
done much more advertising.   
 

We need cupcakes, cookies, rice krispie square, brownies or 
whatever you can donate. We really need your help!   
 

We also need, chilli and other items for Rose's Café.  The cool 
weather is upon us so folks love hot mouth watering 
foods.  Put your creative thinking caps on and cook and bake 
away! 
 

Should you have any questions or would like to help us out, 

please contact the parish office at 416-694-0382 or Carol 

Lombard at allthingsbeautiful1900@gmail.com. 

Blessings to all of you for your support!  
 

 

Bible Study 
 

The Wednesday, Bible Study group will be pausing the 

Bible study only on November 6th & November 13th.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Pre-Authorized Giving 

The Finance Committee invites parishioners to consider 
signing up for Pre-Authorized Giving. The forms are still 
available at the entrances to the church. If you have filled 
out the forms, please return them to the parish office 
where they can be processed. If you are considering an 
increase in your PAG donation, there is no need to re-
submit the forms - just email the parish office with the 
request, and the bookkeeper will respond. Thanks again for 
your support! 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Helping our Neighbours in Need 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society of Corpus Christi is 

appealing to the generosity of you, our parishioners, 

to show your financial support for our neighbours in 

need. 
 

In 2024, requests for help have increased by 25% while 

donations have not kept pace with the demand. 
 

We use your financial donations to directly feed, provide beds 

and clothing within our community. 
 

Our mission is one of direct service to persons of all faith 

communities who are in need.  We, as volunteer members, try 

to give those in need a sense of hope and dignity, reaching out 

in friendship with helping hands.  
 

Donations to St Vincent can be made using the St Vincent de 

Paul envelopes located at the back of the church and drop into 

the poor boxes also located at the back of the church at each 

exit. 
 

With gratitude, SSVP volunteers at Corpus Christi.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

All Souls Day Envelopes 
 

During the month of November, we pray 

in a special way for our departed loved 

ones. Throughout the month Holy Mass 

will be celebrated for the Souls in 

Purgatory.  Envelopes are at all exits.  Please write the names 

of those to be prayed for and drop the envelope into the box 

provided. All envelopes will be kept on the altar during the 

whole month.  
 

 

The 2024 - 2025 Sunday Missals are available for purchase at      

$5.00 after all Masses at the vestibule and the parish office 

during office hours Tuesday to Friday.  

   Day   Date                    Intentions 

Sat. 
5:00 pm 

November 2 “Pro Populo” 

Sun. 
9:00 am 

November 3 “Pro Populo” 

Sun. 
11:00 am 

November 3 “Pro Populo” 

Tues. 
9:00 am 

November 5  

Intentions of  Catherine Mira 
Flores on her Birthday 
requested by Maria Elizabeth 
San Mateo 

Wed. 
9:00 am 

November 6 
+ Varuthunny Chittilappilly 
requested by Mary 
Chakkalackal 

Thurs. 
9:00 am 

November 7 
+ Rita Dos Ramos requested by 
David Dos Ramos 

Fri. 
9:00 am 

November 8 
+ Francesca & Augusta Matus  
requested by Rafaela Mairena 

Sat. 
5:00 pm 

November 9 + Menas Asis 

Sun. 
9:00 am 

November 10 “Pro Populo” 

Sun. 
11:00 am 

November 10 “Pro Populo” 
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 November 2 & 3, 2024 –  THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish in your will. 

 

Securities as a Charitable Gift Option 
 

One of the most financially sound ways to support the 

Archdiocese of Toronto is a gift of securities (stocks, bonds, 

mutual funds). When you donate stocks, mutual funds and other 

publicly traded securities to a registered charity, you pay no 

capital gains tax and receive a tax receipt for the full amount of 

the gift. It means a great tax break for you and more significant 

support of your parish and various archdiocesan charities such as 

ShareLife, St. Augustine’s Seminary, The Shepherds’ Trust and 

many others.  
 

To donate securities, follow this link: 
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/offices-and-ministries/social-
justice--outreach/development-and-sharelife/home/gifts-of-
securities/ and download the “How to Gift Securities Info Sheet” 
and “Letter of Direction.”  
 

For more information, contact our office at 
development@archtoronto.org. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Corpus Christi – Interfaith Luncheon 
 

At this time, the items below are our most immediate need.  
 

Canned tomatoes- crushed, diced, sauce 
Canned beans- kidney, garbanzo and white beans or baked beans. 

Canned or dried soup  

Canned tuna, salmon, ham, chicken and Spam or similar canned meat 

Canned baked beans - no pork please                                                                                              

Liquid Stock or dried stock cubes/ powder 

Coffee, tea and sugar 

Individual apple sauce or fruit cups 

Shelf stable fruit juice or fruit drink 

Granola bars, Cookies, Vegetable oil - 1 litre size max 

Miracle whip type dressing, Pepper, Pickles 

We do not need any pasta or pasta sauce at this time. 
 

Financial donations are always appreciated for buying fresh 
fruit, vegetables, milk and meat. 
 

Food donations may be left in a bin marked for Corpus Christi 
Interfaith Lunch at the side altar. 
 

God bless you all for your generosity.  
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Update Your Parish Record 
 

The parish office is in the process of updating the 
parish database in preparation for the offertory 
envelopes for next year and the tax receipts. Please 
advise the parish office if:  

 

• You have a change of address or phone number.  

• You are moving out of the parish.  

• You would like to use (or no longer want to use) envelopes. 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Fall Retreat Programs 

 

Queen of Apostles Renewal Center in Mississauga is pleased to 
offer the following day retreats. Nov. 9 - Day of Prayer with the 
Saints and the Holy Souls. Nov. 25 - Day of Retreat Meditating on 
the Last Things (Death, Judgement, Heaven and Hell). Dec. 7 - 
Advent Retreat. Dec. 14 - Bereavement Day of Retreat. For info or 
to register please call 905 278 5229 or visit www.qoa.ca.  
 
 

 

Stewardship Reflection: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

1st Reading: Deuteronomy 6.2-6 2nd  
Reading: Hebrews 7.23-28  
Gospel: Mark 12.28-34 – The First Commandment  
 

Summary 
 

Jesus teaches us that we are to love God and our neighbour 
with our whole heart, soul, mind and strength. In essence, we 
are called to love with our entire lives, which requires us to 
embrace a spirituality of stewardship. Let us take some time to 
reflect on how we can better use our time and talents to 
authentically and generously love Christ and the Church. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

RENEW Toronto  
 

RENEW Toronto is a conference for all young adults ages 19–

39 taking place on Saturday, Nov. 23, 2024 at Canada Event 

Centre. The day includes keynotes by Dr. Andrew & Sarah 

Swafford, worship lead by Steadfast Worship, various 

workshop speakers, Confessions, Mass, Eucharistic Adoration 

and fellowship. This conference offers unique opportunities 

for students, young adult professionals and young couples.  
 

“Those who hope in the Lord will run and not be weary.” – 

Isaiah 40.31.  
 

Registration ends Monday, Nov. 4, 2024. For more information 

and to register, visit: www.renewtoronto.org 
 

Website: www.renewtoronto.org 

Contact: youth@archtoronto.org 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Friars Student Writing Contest 2025 (November 11, 2024 - 

January 13, 2025)  

 

Theme: “Do you believe this?” (John 11:26) 
 

High school students aged 13 to 19 from the Catholic School 
Boards in the Archdiocese of Toronto are invited to participate 
in this annual event, which honours the global Week of Prayer 
for Christian Unity taking place from January 18 to 25.  
 

Write a five-hundred-word essay that explores the 2025 
theme. Great prizes await the top three submissions.  
 

Students are encouraged to explore the resources at 
https://bit.ly/3zOVHly  to gain insight into the meaning and 
purpose of the theme. They should also refer to the focus 
question available on the poster at https://bit.ly/3XCGGgo.  
Entries are to be submitted at 
https://www.catholicregister.org/writingaward. 
 

Email ecumenical@archtoronto.org or call 416-934-3400 ext. 
527 with any questions, or for more information.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Pope’s Monthly Intention for November 
 

For anyone who has lost a child:   We pray that all 
parents who mourn the loss of a son or daughter find 
support in their community and receive peace and 
consolation from the Holy Spirit.  
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